
Updated September 1, 2020 at 5 PM: 

Hamm Hearing Aid Center Covid 19 Policy and Hours of Operation 
 
 
 

As Phase 2.5 in North Carolina is now observed, Hamm Hearing Aid Center has 
updated our hours of operation as we continue to serve our valued clients.  

We will be seeing patients between 9 a.m. and 5 p. m. Monday-Thursday in our 
Wilmington office. While our Jacksonville location is still closed, we are offering 
limited hours on Tuesdays by appointment only.  

We remain diligent in following best clinical practices for infection control. Social 
distancing remains in effect during this phase. We will continue to limit the number 
of patients inside our office. All patients must also wear a mask during visits. We do 
this for your protection, and we appreciate your understanding and support. 

We value each one of you, and we want you to be safe and well as we all do our 
part to minimize the impact of the coronavirus. If you need to reach out to me 
directly; please feel free to call my cell phone at 910-620-1414. We look forward to 
resuming our normal business hours and way of life as soon as possible. In the 
interim, we remain committed, and we look forward to continuing to do our best 
to serve you. 

Sincerely, 
 
 
Clell Hamm 


